
SHREWSBURY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
100 MAPLE AVE. 

SHREWSBURY, MASSACHSUETTS 
MINUTES OF THE ELEMENTARY REDISTRICTING SUBCOMMITTEE 

October 27, 2020 
The meeting was held virtually via Zoom. 

 
The meeting began at approximately 7:00pm. 
 
Present:  Sandra Fryc [School Committee Chairperson], Jon Wensky [School Committee Vice 
Chairperson], Joseph Sawyer [Superintendent], Patrick Collins [Asst. Superintendent for Finance and 
Operations], Bryan Mabie [Principal, Spring Street School], Tiffany Ostrander [Principal Coolidge School], 
Terrick Andey [Parent Representative, Beal Early Childhood Ctr.], Christine Jasinski, [Parent 
Representative, Coolidge School], Rajesh Velagapudi, Floral Street School], Shannon Creedon [Parent 
Representative, Paton School], Kate Hickey [Vice President AppGeo], Priya Sankalia [Project Manager, 
AppGeo] 
 
The meeting began with a brief round of re-introductions since it had been six months since our last 
meeting. 
 
Ms. Fryc and Dr. Sawyer welcomed the committee back from the Covid-related hiatus on this project.  
They explained that the new Beal School construction was on schedule and re-iterated importance of 
the redistricting work. 
 
Ms. Hickey and Ms. Sankalia used a Powerpoint presentation to provide a re-orientation to the work and 
also an updated and now compressed schedule for the work to be completed. 
 
Of specific note was an update describing the progress made in creating “components” which are the 
building blocks used to “mix and match” to develop options for new elementary zones.  A sample new 
model was shown purely to demonstrate the “how” the work gets done and that spurred lots of 
conversation amongst the group.  Mr. Collins committed to providing the committee with an electronic 
link that committee members could view and zoom in on the current components. 
 
Mr. Collins indicated he would communicate the upcoming meeting schedule by the end of the week 
and that committee members should hold open Tuesday evenings. 
 
The meeting then ended at 8:25pm. 


